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CONGRATULATIONS TO TCA STUDENT AMBER ANTONELLI, GRADE 6!

BASED ON HER WORK AND EFFORT THROUGHOUT THIS PAST MONTH, SHE HAS BEEN
SELECTED AS “STUDENT OF THE MONTH” FOR THE MONTH OF SEPTEMBER! TO HONOR HER
ACHIEVEMENT, THE TCA TEACHERS MADE A SURPRISE VISIT TO HER HOUSE DURING THE LIVE
TITAN NEWS @9 AND PRESENTED HER WITH THE STUDENT OF THE MONTH AWARD. GREAT
JOB AMBER AND KEEP UP THE GREAT WORK!
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OurTCAstudentsin grades4 -6 participated in the National Day of Learning on Monday,
September 11,2023. The day’s activities included an introduction of the three attack sitesand a
more specific focus on the events that occurred in Shanksville, Pa. The Moment of Remembrance
at the Flight 93 National Memorial was live streamed, as well as a live interaction in a question and
answer session with the park rangers. The day concluded with a virtual tour of the Memorial.

On September 22, the Titan Cyber Academy visited the South Park Game Preserve. The TCA
staff guided the students through the preserve, pointing out and discussing various animals
and habitats, like the ducks and turtles in the pond, the peacock, and the main attraction, the
South Park buffalo. It was a special day at the preserve for the buffalo. They received a weekly
treat of fruits and vegetables. The students had the opportunity to witness the buffalo eating
up close! There were even Park Rangers from Allegheny County on hand with displays of facts
and items about the buffalo and other animals, including a real white wolf skin. The students
then enjoyed a guided nature trail walk while completing a scavenger hunt. During lunch, apple
cider was provided to kick off the fall season and we celebrated a student’s birthday! Finally,
the students had time to play at the park playground and socialize with their peers. It was a
great day!

Link to Slideshow Video highlighting our trip:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zIV30KNE6dk
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https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fwatch%3Fv%3DzIV30KNE6dk&data=05%7C01%7CPlichtaB%40wmasd.org%7C70a11345fa634a0fa06108dbbdbe7674%7C3e9326f95a264c45b49b16163ba142cb%7C0%7C0%7C638312397966408387%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=cbzUKAX5b02lF%2FkGk8JTEOuEU2jbGIZDAzNF%2ByVLrC8%3D&reserved=0
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We have kicked off the 2023 - 24 Pizza Hut Book It Reading program on October 1st.!

This is a program that Pizza Hut runs by rewarding students that read at home with pizza!
I
The requirement for the program is that your child read or be read to for 20 minutes a day through the entire month.

"When we are collecting books, we are collecting happiness.”" —Vincent Starrett

‘If you are considering cyber school for this school year, please let us know and we
will be happy to meet and discuss.
Just call or email or go to our webiste to learn more:
Dr. Brian Plichta
412-466-9131 X 1041 plichtab@wmasd.org
www.wmasd.org/titancyberacademy
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